
6 PM   January 26, 2005

Agenda
Marketing ideas and strategies for the DSINTT-
Allison Waugh, Chemung ARC Community
Relations Director
Open Discussion and Sharing
Define Officer Roles and Voting Process for the
Group
Buddy Walk 2005

Elect Committee members
Set up first meeting

Next Meeting:

January 2005

Sponsored by:

Happy New Year!!

We hope the New Year brings you peace, joy
and love.

Thank you to everyone who made the
Christmas party enjoyable this year.  We had
about 45 people attend, including a large
contingent of children, making it a loud and

festive occasion.

A special thanks to Bob
Zisk and his band for
the entertainment and
to his special guest
guitarist, Zach.  Great
job, Zach!  Hal did a
great job as Santa with
a lap and plenty of hugs
and ho, ho, hos for
everyone.

Thanks Hal, you were a super Santa.

If you’d like to help out this year, this is the
time to get in on the ground floor and let your
wishes be known. It was really a fun event and
we hope to have
an even bigger
turn out this
year.

We will share
the day again
with the
Chemung Canal
Fall Festival.
They appreciate
our involve-
ment and we ap-
preciated their efforts to provide a fun, family
atmosphere.

The more people who are willing to help, the
less work there is for each of us to do. Please
consider donating your time and talents.

Down Syndrome
of the Twin Tiers

  Volume 5, Issue 1                                                                                January 2005

Information Network

Budddy Walk Committee

1.

2.
3.

4.



Down Syndrome Information Network
of the Twin Tiers
c/o Chemung ARC
711 Sullivan Street
Elmira, NY 14901

Meetings of the Down Syndrome
Information Network of the
Twin Tiers are held on the
fourth Wednesday of every
month (unless otherwise

announced) at Chemung ARC, 711
Sullivan Street in Elmira.

Elections!
If you would to nominate yourself or
someone else to hold an officer’s position this
year, please contact Marcelle ARC email
MKS@chemungarc.org,
phone 734-6151 ext 153.

Elections are expected to be held in February.

Dates to Remember:
Buddy Walk Meeting: TBD
January Monthly Meeting: Jan 26, 6 PM
February Monthly Meeting: Feb 23, 6 PM
Deb Henry, RN with ARC will join us in February to discuss
medical issues effecting individuals with Down Syndrome.


